From: Sasha Madfes_

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 4:42 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>; tgrover@ccta.net
Subject: Richmond San Rafael Pathway

*External Email*

* Please keep the Richmond San Rafael pathway in place and open during any pipeline
construction.

* Please consider implementing congestion pricing prior to adding a 3rd Westbound vehicle
lane to the Richmond San Rafael Bridge.

SASHA MADFES





